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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
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May 21, 2014 

 

NOTICE OF COMPLIANCE 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Shuttle Express, Inc., For Exemption From WAC 

480-30-213(2) and WAC 480-30-456, Pursuant To WAC 480-07-110 

Docket TC-132141 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) entered its 

Order 01, Order Granting Petition with Conditions (Order 01), in Docket TC-132141 on 

December 13, 2013.  Order 01 granted Shuttle Express, Inc.’s (Shuttle Express or 

Company) petition for a temporary exemption from compliance with WAC 480-30-

213(2) and WAC 480-30-456, subject to conditions set forth in Appendix A, attached to 

Order 01. 

 

On January 31, 2014, Shuttle Express filed a report of its rescue service operations during 

the exemption period in compliance with Order 01  On March 18, 2014, Commission 

Staff requested additional information from the Company.  Shuttle Express responded 

with the requested information on March 19, 2014. 

 

On May 13, 2014, Commission Staff filed a letter indicating that it has reviewed the 

Company’s compliance with the conditions in Order 01, and concludes that Shuttle 

Express has complied with all of the conditions of the temporary exemption in Order 01. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That the Commission finds that Shuttle Express, Inc. 

has complied with the conditions for temporary exemption set out in Order 01.  

Accordingly, this docket is closed. 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 


